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February 12, 2020 

 

The IHLS Nominating Committee met Wednesday, February 12, 2020, at 11:00 a.m. The 
committee reviewed the results of the nomination survey. We have received three public 
library trustee, two special, and two school library nominations. One survey was incomplete 
and one candidate asked for her nomination to be withdrawn due to the distance to the system 
offices. Chair Bobbi Perryman is reaching out to both candidates to see what can be worked 
out. The rest of the committee will follow up with the remaining candidates. 

We did not receive any candidates for the open academic library seat. Louise Greene will reach 
out to her follow academic librarians to find candidates.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bobbi Perryman 
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